
 

Professional  
Learning and  
Development  
for Teacher  
Aides

Teacher aides have access to a wealth of professional 
learning and development (PLD) courses to increase your 
learning and help the ākonga you work with. PLD helps 
you, the staff in your school and the communities you 
work with through shared practice. These are funded. 

You will be paid to attend and your course fees will be paid. 

This $4 million fund has been negotiated between NZEI Te Riu Roa,  
the Ministry of Education and NZ Schools Trustees Association.  

You can apply for the fund and available PLD options online. The fund 
is available for all teacher aides at any stage of their career who work 
across primary, secondary, special schools and kura.  

Talk to your principal or supervisor and sign up for this professional 
development. This fund is limited. Apply now! 

Use this QR code to check out the PLD  
available to you!

pld.education.govt.nz/find-pld/teacher-aide-professional-learning-and-development-fund-2023-2024

http://pld.education.govt.nz/find-pld/teacher-aide-professional-learning-and-development-fund-2023-2024

